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FHSU FACULTY AND NOYCE SCHOLARSHIP STUDENTS ATTEND 

ANNUAL SUMMIT  

6/26/23 

Dr. Janet Stramel, Dr. Paul Adams, and Mr. Earl Legleiter traveled 

with Noyce Scholarship students Lacy Brite and Victor Salazar, and 

FHSU Noyce alumna Katie Flax to Washington, DC, for the annual 

Noyce Scholarship Summit. 

 

NOYCE ALUM PRESENTS AT 2023 SUMMIT 

6/27/23 

Katie Flax, USD 106 Western Plains teacher and Noyce Teacher 

Scholarship Program alum, presented on the “Voice from the Field” 

panel at the 2023 Noyce Summit in Washington, DC.  

 

THE REFLECTIVE ADMINISTRATOR: A LEADER-CENTERED 

FOCUS 

6/1/23 

Dr. Angela Pool-Funai co-authored a book that takes the well-

grounded theories of reflective thought out of the classroom setting 

and delivers them into the public sector workplace. 

https://www.nsfnoyce.org/2023-noyce-summit/
https://www.nsfnoyce.org/2023-noyce-summit/
https://whova.com/embedded/session/NPMb4ksFH-DJVKq9skNNULMEsZgy4XAujpNc0CpZjz4%3D/2953816/?widget=primary
https://www.routledge.com/The-Reflective-Administrator-A-Leader-Centered-Focus/Pool-Funai-Summers/p/book/9781032214955
https://www.routledge.com/The-Reflective-Administrator-A-Leader-Centered-Focus/Pool-Funai-Summers/p/book/9781032214955


 

 

WORK COMMENCES ON UNIVERSITY FARM FENCING PROJECT 

7/6/23 

Replacement of more than six miles of fencing is underway at the Fort 

Hays State University Farm. Addressing the need for new fencing is a 

project FHSU is glad to be working on this summer. According to 

Harland Werth, manager of FHSU’s crop division, it is likely that 

current fencing has been in place since the 1960s or early 1970s. 

 

   

President Tisa Mason 
 

 

SHARING INNOVATIVE PROJECTS 

7/6/23 

We think big. We solve problems. We seek and confront challenges 

and embrace strategic risks that turn great ideas into exceptional 

pathways. These are the descriptors of our core values, innovation, 

and entrepreneurship. I am so inspired by my colleagues who 

embody our innovative spirit, and I am pleased to share a couple of 

projects. 
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